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                Events 
Don’t forget the monthly breakfast at 

Piccadilly, June 12
th 

 8:00 am 

 

Local 122 Union meeting will be June 

19
th
. Breakfast at   8: am. 

Business meeting at 9:00 am. 

 

 

     Memorial Day 
May 26

th 
  at the memorial wall by  

Everbank field had a great turnout 

and our own Buddy Harris was there 

to Honor our Veterans with his giant 

American flag. Thank you, Buddy. 
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David Addison, Is In Baptist Hospital downtown in room 348.  
 Room Phone 202 4681. He has been there several weeks and would 
Appreciate visits and phone calls. 
 
Our prayers go out to Levi Starling and Ken Lee who are being cared for at 
home. 
 
2nd vice president Robert Tarkington had foot surgery and is on the mend. 
 

Last Alarm: Robert Pennington age 86 passed away May- 2 -2014. 

Services were held May 9 2014 at Hardage- Giddens town and country 
funeral home. 
 
Fire Marshal Jerry Hires passed away May 26 2014. He is the brother of  
Retired  Fire fighter  Danny Hires. Jerry will be cremated. 
 June,13

th
 There will be Mass at 830:am at St. Lukes Catholic Church 1606 

Blanding blvd. 
That is at Blanding and old Jennings, just north of Middleburg. Funeral will 
be at 10:30 Am with Revs. Wayne Young and George Hartsfield   
officiating. 
Reception at the church Following the service. 
 
 will follow  the service  

Jacksonville Association of Firefighters 

Member report 

Profile for May 2014 
Engineer Darryl Dyal 

 

Darryl with his1949 Chriscraft 17’ deluxe runabout 

And his collection of neon signs in the background. 
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The ninth annual widow’s luncheon was held May 2
nd

 at local 122 

fellowship hall. The Theme this year was YOUR BIRTHDAY. Linda 

Treadwell was in charge of this great event, as she decorated with 

Birthday party items for each widow. Kent Ward and Danny Foote 

were in charge of the luncheon food. A TV was the main door prize 

and was won by Peggy Hendrix, Widow of Chief Max Hendrix. The 

Widows enjoyed another year of fellowship as usual. 
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DEATH BENEFIT FUND MEMBERS 
PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR BENEFICIARIES ARE UP TO DATE. IT WILL SAVE A LOT OF TROUBLE LATER ON IF YOU KEEP IT CURRENT. 

 YOU CAN CONTACT FRED FERGUSEN AT 904 783 9837, IF YOU NEED TO MAKE ANY CHANGES OR HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT THE FUND 

May 2014 

The Red Knights 
This years trip Included Florida, Georgia, Alabama, Mississippi, 
Arkansas, Oklahoma, Texas, and Louisiana, then back to 
Florida 
Nine Bikes with a total of 2687 Miles. David Ash was the Ride 
Captain with his wife Debbie, who was the navigator keeping 
us on the right roads. Three days were spent in Hot springs 
Arkansas with daily rides out of 
there.

 
 

 


